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Lasara ISD
August 2, 2021 · 

Our school year has started, and we are excited to see everyone back. As the school year progresses,
we must acknowledge the presence of COVID-19 and the effects it can have on everyone in our school
and in our community. The State will not allow us to mandate these measures, however, we are posting
some strongly suggested recommendations for all our students and staff, whether they are vaccinated
or not.

Our job is to educate the children of Lasara ISD in a safe and secure … See more
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